
 

 

 

 

 
 Date: 10 November 2014 
 No.: 391/02-dso 

   

 

Dear Sir or Madam 

 

We would like to inform you that the first issue of the journal Organizacija znanja (Organisation 

of Knowledge) in 2014 (volume 19) was published on our new and improved webpages. 

  

Volume 19 brings along some changes related to the form and time interval of contents being 

published in the journal Organizacija znanja. As of 2014, the journal OZ will only be published 

twice a year and exclusively in electronic form. The latest issue with new and improved web 

design has brought some improvements and new features: you can now read the journal on your 

mobile device, browse through it like you would in the printed copy, enlarge pages, use the 

interactive table of contents, print it in part or fully or save it to your device in pdf format, add 

bookmarks, search through the full text, share articles on social media and much more. 

 

The archives of all past issues of the journal OZ will also be redesigned in due time, but in the 

meantime, our new web pages already contain the links to all the issues of both its predecessor 

COBISS obvestila (1996–2001) and the journal OZ itself (2002–2013) in their original online 

form. 

 

On the new webpages, you will also find new instructions for authors, including a template in 

Microsoft Word which should help authors when preparing their articles (both in terms of form 

and content) for publication in the journal OZ. 

  

In June 2014, the journal OZ was included in the full-text databases ProQuest Research Library 

and ProQuest Central. The editorial board will continue with their efforts to make sure that the 

journal will be indexed by as many international databases and data collections as possible. 

  

We hope that our current readers will welcome the new features and improvements, and also 

look forward to attracting some new readers. 

 

Allow us to also take this opportunity to invite you participate in the creation of future issues and 

we sincerely hope you will enjoy reading our journal.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Aleksandra Rubelj, m.p.  Davor Šoštarič, m.p. 

editor-in-chief  DIRECTOR 

 


